
BALDERTON PARISH COUNCIL  
 

Tel: 01636 703626        Balderton Village Centre 

E-mail: office@baldertonparishcouncil.gov.uk    Coronation Street 

          Balderton 

 

November 26th 2020   

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

You are invited to attend the next meeting of the Amenities Committee to be held remotely*   

on Wednesday December 2nd 2020 commencing at 6.30pm. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Mrs Cheryl Davison-Lyth 

Clerk to the Council 

 
AGENDA 

 
1. To receive apologies for absence. 

 

2. Declarations of interest  

 

3. To take any public comments in accordance with Council Standing Order 22d.  
(Please note that the entitlement to speak is only during this agenda item and as issues raised during the public 

session may not relate to items on the agenda no resolution for action can be taken at the meeting. 

 

4. To receive the Clerk/Chairman’s update. 

 

5. To receive any update regarding the Playing Field Café. 

 

6. To consider a request that the playing field public toilet is re-opened in the day-time.   

 

7. To consider replacing the water standpipes at the allotments with self-filling water troughs 

(details of an example enclosed); issue referred from the Amenities Sub Committee meeting.  

 

8. To discuss the situation at the former Flowserve sportsground site, notice having been 

served on sporting teams based there by the new land owner, and determine how the Parish 

Council can support those concerned (copies of e-mails enclosed).  

 

9. To receive any reports regarding highway faults to pass onto relevant authorities.   

 

10. Items of correspondence and information. 

 

11. Items for inclusion on a future agenda.  

 
*Zoom link to join the meeting will be forwarded by e-mail to Councillors. 
 Members of the public should please contact the Clerk to the Council.         


